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October 16, 2015 

 

To: Kingsland Water Supply Corporation Supply Members 

 

Re:                            Trigger Source Monitoring and Reporting Violation/Ground Water Rule 

 

 

 

In August 2014, Kingsland Water Supply Corporation failed to collect all required samples 

following a positive bacteriological sampling event.  We were notified of this error in July 2015 

and have been working with the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality since that time for 

clarification and guidance to correct the problem.  Kingsland Water Supply Corporation had 

subsequently corrected the sampling error following the August 2014 sampling event and the 

system was brought back into compliance. 

 

It was determined that due to the deficiency in collecting the required samples in a timely 

manner, all system customers should be notified of the violation.  The Notice of Violation is 

attached to this correspondence. 

 

Please note that Kingsland Water Supply Corporation takes all precautions possible to insure 

quality safe drinking water to its system members and users at all times.  Your water is sampled 

frequently to comply with all rules and regulations at all times.  If there are any questions, please 

call 325-388-6611. 

 

 

 

 

Leonard Leinfelder 

General Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

October 16, 2015 
 

CORRECTED 
 

Triggered Source Monitoring and Reporting Violation: 
 Ground Water Rule  

 
 
Kingsland Water Supply Corporation/PWS ID No. 1500012 failed to collect the required number of 

triggered source bacteriological samples for fecal indicator monitoring of the ground water system during 

August 2014. This monitoring is required by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality’s 

“Drinking Water Standards” and the federal “Safe Drinking Water Act,” Public Law 95-523.   

 

Triggered source samples are used to monitor water quality and indicate if the water is free of fecal 

indicator bacteria.  Following a positive routine total coliform result in our distribution system, our water 

system is required to submit one triggered source sample for every active ground water well.  Failure to 

collect all required triggered source samples is a violation of the monitoring requirements and we are 

required to notify you of this violation.  

 

 If you have any questions regarding this violation, you may contact Leonard Leinfelder or Chris Dunbar 

at 325-388-6611. 

 

 
 

Please note, this violation occurred in August 2014, and was discovered by the Texas 

Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in July 2015.  Subsequent sampling prior to this 

date brought the system into compliance prior to the discovery of a missing sampling event. 

 


